
 

  

Mrs Jo Perez, Clerk to Hilton Parish Council 
10 Tithe Close, Hilton, Huntingdon, Cambs PE28 9NR 

Email: hiltonparishclerk@gmail.com 
www.hilton-pc.co.uk 

HILTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

I hereby give notice that the Meeting of the Parish Councils Planning Committee 

will be held on Tuesday 15
th

 2015 at 7.30pm at the Methodist Church, Potton Road, Hilton. 

The Public and Press are cordially invited to be present. 

Members of the Planning Committee are hereby summoned to attend for the purpose of considering and resolving upon 

the business to be transacted at the meeting as set out below. 

Planning Committee membership: Cllrs Balicki, Barradell (Chairman), Dunk, Goodridge and Wilson 

 

 

Jo Perez 

Clerk 

 

Date: 10/12/15 

 

 

AGENDA 

 
1. To receive any apologies for absence and any declarations of interest 

 

2. To approve the minutes of the last meeting held on the 24
th
 November 2015. 

 

Comments and observations from members of the public (NB Comments from the public should be relevant to 

items on this agenda only)  

 

 

3. To consider any planning applications received including – 

 

3.1 15/01815/ FUL Repairs to 8 x 1 metre section of the wall on the western perimeter. St Mary 

Magdalenes Church, Church End, Hilton. 

15/815/FUL 15/01815/FUL 

 
4. Closure of meeting 
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